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COUNCIL MEETING 
 

24th February 2020 
 

QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC FOR WRITTEN REPLY 
 
 
 

1.      From Peter Holyoake, London Energy Risk, to the Portfolio Holder for 
Environment and Community Services  

Residents with children in Borough schools are all in support of “improving the air 

quality and reducing emissions” – particularly outside schools. At present Bromley 

has no PM2.5 air quality monitors accessible on-line. What initiatives will Bromley 

take to install on-line PM2.5 monitors outside schools and other traffic hot spots? 

 2. From Dave Marshall to the Portfolio Holder for Environment and Community 
Services 

Will the Portfolio Holder consider an amendment to the times of parking restrictions 
near to the Bromley Reform Synagogue at Highland Road?  On Saturdays the 
Shabbat services starts at 10:30 and does not usually end until 13:00, but parking 
restrictions restrict parking between 12-2.   It would be helpful to the community who 
use the Synagogue if the times of this restriction could be changed to e.g.  
13:00 to 15:00. 
 

3. From Dave Marshall to the Portfolio Holder for Children, Education and 
Families  
 
What progress has been made about appointing a Director of Children’s Services to 
replace Ade Adetosoye? 
 

4. From Chloe-Jane Ross to the Portfolio Holder for Children, Education and 
Families  

 
What percentage of social workers currently employed in Bromley’s Children’s 
Services are on permanent contracts and what percentage are on temporary 
contracts? 
 

5. From Chloe-Jane Ross to the Portfolio Holder for Children, Education and 
Families  
 
An initial special-needs assessment with a Development Paediatrician is a crucial 
step towards assessing any special-needs provision for a child. Would the Portfolio 
Holder please provide average and maximum waiting times for Development 
Paediatrician appointments in the borough from 1 Oct – 31 Dec 2020? 
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6. From Julie Ireland to the Portfolio Holder for Environment and Community 
Services 

  
At the Council meeting in December 2018, the Portfolio Holder undertook to liaise 
with the parents with children at the Unicorn school who had been campaigning for a 
weatherproof path from where the lollipop lady stands at the junction of South Eden 
Park Road with Cresswell Drive across the grass to Eden Park Avenue between the 
two football pitches exiting by the side of St Johns Church. Please state how much 
contact he has had with this parents’ group (for whom I provided email addresses) 
and what progress has been made towards providing this path.   
 

7. From Julie Ireland to the Portfolio Holder for Renewal, Recreation and Housing 
 
What assistance has the Council been able to offer the residents of Northpoint who 
have the same type of cladding as Grenfell Tower on their building?  While this is a 
central government issue there is still a role for the Council including supporting the 
residents and ensuring interim safety measures are in place with the fire service. 
 
 
 
 
 


